Dale Holtorf

From: Robert Davis [Rob@studio-dh.us]
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 1:39 PM
To: Dale Holtorf

Subject: RE: Evergreen Dental

Absolutely! The project looks great, your guys did good on a difficult remodel.

From: Dale Holtorf [mailto:dale@cuttingedgeglass.net]
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 1:34 PM

To: Robert Davis <Rob@studio-dh.us>

Subject: RE: Evergreen Dental

Thanks. Keep us in mind on the next one.

Dale Holtorf / VP
Cutting Edge Glass, Inc.

From: Robert Davis [mailto:Rob@studio-dh.us]
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 1:31 PM

To: dale@cuttingedgeglass.net
Subject: Evergreen Dental

Dale,

Thanks for your quick response and professional approach! I've passed along to the Owners how important is for
them to not to ‘dink’ with the doors in the future.

Best Regards,

Rob Davis, Principal

Studio DH Architecture
1300 jacksan Street, Suite 200
Golden, CO 80401
rob@studio-dh.us

d. 303.458.9664

m. 303.523.9409



